
Ecuador
Pillman Family in

	 Ecuador
How beautiful upon the mountains are the feet of him who brings good news. Is. 52:7

Dear friends and family,
Dan. 2:21, “He changes the times and the seasons... He 
gives wisdom to the wise and knowledge to those who 
have understanding.”

We enjoyed a change of routine over the summer 
break and now so quickly the new school year has 
begun. Though everyone else didn’t have school, this 
didn’t mean much of a break for us. As a family we 
attended church family  camp on the beach the first 
week of August. Justo taught one of the sessions dur-
ing the week and the kids loved playing in the waves 
and sand. Mommy enjoyed not having cook for the 
week but was kept very busy cleaning kids and trying 
to keep Joshua from eating too much sand.

Besides camp on the beach, Justo also had various out-
ing with the church youth. He took one group caving 
in the jungle on one weekend and the end of August 
Justo took another group biking and camping next to 
some hot springs. He enjoyed these times of fellowship 
and opportunities to invest in these young people’s 
lives.

Largely due to very few high school graduates this past 
year, there are no students attending the Aletheia Bible 
school this fall. This is a little disappointing but we are 
also encouraged to see a good group of high school se-
niors who have already expressed interest in attending  

next year. Without needing 
to teach at the 
Bible school, 
Justo has more 

Praises
• Praise for a solid, dedicated 
group of home school families.
• Praise for good retreats over 
summer break.
• Praise for growth in the couples 
cell group.
Prayer Requests
• Pray for guidance as to the future 
of the Aletheia Bible school.
• Pray for Joshua’s speedy recovery 
from a procedure to correct his 
tongue-tie.
• Pray for special grace as we live 
so distant from our families and 
our children miss special times 
with grandparents.

Contact Information
pillmanfamily@gmail.com

http://pillmanfamily.org
612-208-2081

 
Gifts can be sent to:

Justo & Patricia Pillman
AFLC World Missions

3110 East Medicine Lake Blvd.
Minneapolis, MN 55441

time to assist with the homeschool families and youth 
in the church. We also continue to lead together a 

couples 
Bible 
study 
each 
week 
at our 
house. 
It con-
tinues 
to be 
such a 

joy to see 
these young couples grow and mature in their faith. 

Seasons and ministries change but we are thankful 
we serve a God who does not change but is the same 
yesterday, today, and forever. 

Serving our eternal Lord,

Justo, Tricia, & family

Camping with the college youth

The kids love the beach!
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